

## Santa Barbara County Farm Bureau

Affiliated with the California Farm Bureau Federation and the American Farm Bureau Federation

June 4, 2008

Bill Gillette Agricultural Commissioner, Santa Barbara County 624 West Foster Road Santa Maria, CA 93455

Dear Bill:

At the June 3, 2008 board meeting of the Santa Barbara County Farm Bureau Board of Directors, it was approved by the directors to appoint Paul Van Leer as the Farm Bureau representative on the Agricultural Advisory Committee replacing Sam Frye. Debbie Morawski will serve as the alternate.

If you have any questions please call me at 805/688-7979.

Sincerely,

Teri Bontrager Executive Director

RECEIVED
JUN 0 6 2008

AGRICULTURAL COMMISSIONER SANTA MARIA



## CALIFORNIA WOMEN FOR AGRICULTURE SANTA MARIA CHAPTER P.O. BOX 695 • GUADALUPE, CA 93434 929-7470\*

June 4, 2008

\*Advantage Answering Plus, Inc.

Mr. William Gillette Agricultural Commissioner Santa Barbara County 263 Camino Del Remedio Santa Barbara, California 93110

Dear Bill:

This is to advise you that the Santa Maria and the Carpinteria-Santa Barbara Chapters of California Women for Agriculture would like to nominate Lisa Bodrogi as our alternate representative to the Santa Barbara County Agricultural Advisory Committee for 2005. We understand this request needs to be approved by the Board of Supervisors before it is official and appreciate your efforts to get this scheduled at your earliest convenience.

Once approved, please forward packet information to:

Lisa Bodrogi, Land Use Planner Teixeira Farms 2600 Bonita Lateral Road Santa Maria, CA 93458 Tel: 938-3801

lisa@teixeirafarms.com

If you have any questions, please contact:

Kari Campbell-Bohard Rancho Laguna Farms P.O. Box 6617 Santa Maria, CA 93456

bropall-Balano,

Tel: 805-925-7805

Sincerely,

Kari Campbell-Bohard

Co-President Santa Maria Chapter

Lisa Bodrogi

Co-President Santa Maria Chapter